
Holliston Historical Commission – Meeting Minutes 

 

February 6, 2018 

Attendance: Kim Sullivan, Carol Kosicki, Lee Desorgher, Judy Grosjean, Bobby Blair 

Meeting was scheduled after receipt of an email from Peter Tartakoff, Holliston Building Inspector 
stating: While there have been numerous proposals and attempts to re-develop the property, the Town 
has sold the property with the stipulation that the cost of demolition be the responsibility of the new 
buyer. Once the abatement is completed and all utilities have been turned off I will be accepting the 
application for and will process it. I would appreciate it if the Board would make an official statement for 
the file so that all the paperwork is in compliance with our By-Laws. 

Carol asked “where was the demolition request permit?”  No permit has been received by the Historic 
Commission 

Judy expressed dissatisfaction with the treatment of the old school building, School was left to 
disintegrate. It’s a waste of a valuable historic resource. 

No vote was taken. 

Discussion of Historic Commission room in 1750 Washington Street.  Scheduled March 10 at 10am for set 
up and cleaning. 

Meeting adjourned 

 


